
 

Grand Junction, Colo. 
 
May 2nd, 1927. 
 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado, met in 
regular adjourned session at 10:00 o'clock A. M. with President 
Bell presiding. Those present and answering at roll call were 
Councilmen Ellison, Logsdon, Moslander, Bear, Meders, Fairley, 
Bell, City Manager Thompson, City Attorney Hinman, and City Clerk 
Niles. 
 
The minutes of the regular session held April 20th and the 
adjourned session held April 28th were read and approved. 
 

Councilman Logsdon stated, that "In view of the fact that this 
administration is just drawing to a close and we are about to 
adjourn, some of this Council is retiring today and will not be 
here again in official capacity, I move that we express our 
appreciation to our City Manager, T. E. Thompson, for his co-
operation that he has given us, and for the efficient service he 
has rendered the City during the two years last past." Councilman 
Bear seconded the motion, and it carried unanimously. 
 
The minutes of this meeting were read and approved. 
 
Councilman Meders moved, seconded by Councilmen Moslander that 
the Council adjourn sine die. Motion carried. 
 

/s/ Helen C. Niles 
City Clerk 


